
Come along to our Movie Night on Tuesday 4th 

December.

Children are welcome to wear Pyjamas/Onesies 

Entry £3 – drinks & snacks provided 

Doors open 6.15pm – Films start 6.30pm 

Children to be collected at 8.30pm 

 

** Unfortunately due to the amount of children 

attending, parents & carers are unable to stay ** 

 

 
---------------------------------------- 

Please return the tear off slip by Monday 26th November   

if your child is attending our Movie Night 

 

Childs name …………………………………. Class………. 

Childs name …………………………………. Class………. 

Childs name …………………………………. Class………. 

 

Parent/Carer’s Name ……………………….. 

Contact Number ……………………………………. 

 

We are always looking for parent helpers. Are you able to help Yes / No 

Do you hold a PVG for Cross Arthurlie Yes / No 



 


